
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Spring Concert – Tuesday 29th March 2022 
 
The Ripley Spring Concert is taking place on Tuesday 29th March 2022 in the School Hall. The 
concert begins at 7pm. So that everyone involved is clear about the arrangements, I have given 
key information below.  
 
Booking tickets 
We have a strict limit on ticket numbers, and they are provided on a first come first served basis. 
Please use the link below to book your tickets online; tickets are priced at £6 for adults and £4 for 
children. The ticket website will close on Tuesday 29th March at 1pm; it will not be possible to book 
tickets after this time. Any parents who are willing and able to contribute a raffle prize for the 
evening can let us know via the performer’s reply form (please see the link below). Proceeds from 
the concert will go towards the work of the Music Department.  
 
Ticket booking link: https://www.trybooking.co.uk/BNSM 
 
Information for Performers 
Performers will be required at various points throughout the day on Tuesday 29th March (timetable 
to be confirmed) and we will work with other departments to minimise any disruption. The dress 
code for performers is all black (plain, black long-sleeved shirt/top, black trousers/skirt, black 
socks and school shoes) and pupils will need this for the dress rehearsal after school. Please could 
you ensure that your child has their sheet music and instrument with them (if applicable) when 
they leave for school on Tuesday 29th March. 
 
All performers will meet in the School Hall at 3.05pm and we will stay through until the 
performance.  Pizzas will be provided for performers (please let us know of any special dietary 
requirements when completing the reply form via the link below) between the rehearsals and the 
concert, and pupils should bring a £1 contribution towards the cost of this (this will be collected on 
the night). The concert starts at 7.00pm and doors will open for audience members at 6.40pm. 
 
Performer’s reply form: https://forms.office.com/r/Gv3S90iFvz  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  I look forward to seeing you at 
the concert. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Dr P J Allcock 
Head of Academic Music 
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